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SEPTEMBER 2018 RESULTS – LAKE ISTOKPOGA
HOT & SLOW!
Istokpoga was really tough.  Not only was it hot, but fishing was really slow.  As we move into October, we just might get some cooler weather, I hope.
First Place went to Paul Macchia & Ron Hebert (me), with 12.40 lbs.  We also had a Second Place Big Bass with a 4.88 pounder.
Second Place went to Lonnie & Dave Simonds, with a weight of 11.60 lbs.  
Third Place went to Jason Brewer & Matt George, with a net total of 11.19 lbs.  They also won Big Bass with a nice 5.56 pounder!  

There were only six teams who bagged the 5-fish limit this time.  That shows how really slow it was.

CONGRATULATIONS to all the winners!  Next month should be better fishing, I HOPE!

We are headed to Crooked Lake next, on October 28th.   We will launch from Little Crooked Ramp.  We will be fishing from Safe Light until 2 p.m.  
HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!
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Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give us your input.
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our “Upcoming Tournament” page on our website. 
Our sponsors for 2018-2019 to date are:    
Subway Sandwich shops, Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Paye’s Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht Club, Big Bass Bait & Tackle      

2018-19 Club Officers & Contact Info:
President  – Austin Spurlock

mobile (863) 241-8021
Secretary/Treasurer – Terry Nesbitt


(863)232-6897

Tournament Directors - 
Ron Hebert  (863)632-2059)
Paul Macchia (813)924-8016
Carl Carmichael (727)463-4802 
Call if you have any questions.                  
